

## In a message, the Leader of the Islamic Republic offered his condolences on the passing of the late learned and revolutionary scholar Dr Emad Afrough - 15 /Apr/ 2023

In the Name of Allah, the Most Beneficent, the Most Merciful

I offer my sincere condolences on the passing of the learned revolutionary scholar, the late Dr Emad Afrough – may Allah's mercy be upon him – to his honourable family, friends, colleagues and students. I pray for their patience and peace of mind, and may Allah bestow His mercy and forgiveness upon the deceased, who hastened to meet Allah at dawn on Friday, on the Night of Decree (Qadr). May his intellectual efforts be accepted by the Absolute Truth and his memory honoured.

Sayyid Ali Khamenei

The 15th of April 2023

The 26th of Farvardin 1402